
Subject: Re: so long, and thanks for all the fish
Posted by David Fanning on Wed, 23 Oct 2013 21:50:19 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Mark Piper writes: 

>  After almost 15 years at RSI/VIS, I get to be a scientist again; I'm leaving Monday to start work
at INSTAAR at CU-Boulder. I wanted to announce this because although I'll continue to post here,
it won't be as the IDL product manager.
>  
>  I'll always love IDL.

Mark, best of luck in your new job. I think there is no question that 
having an IDL technical expert and teacher in the product manager job 
led to you being the best product manager ever. Thank you for always 
looking out for your customers. We will all certainly miss you in this 
role.

Cheers,

David
-- 
David Fanning, Ph.D.
Fanning Software Consulting, Inc.
Coyote's Guide to IDL Programming: http://www.idlcoyote.com/
Sepore ma de ni thue. ("Perhaps thou speakest truth.")
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